
Nickalus Holmes 

"CORRESPONDENCE'^^® 
17/1 0/2025 
[DOCUMENT NO. 05565-2025' 

From: John Piescow 
Sent: Thursday, July 10, 2025 7:59 AM 
To: Consumer Correspondence; Consina Griffin-Greaux 
Subject: FW: Docket No.2025001 1 -El 

Please, add to docket 20250011. 

From: Consina Griffin-Greaux <CGriffin@psc.state.fl.us> On Behalf Of Consumer Contact 
Sent: Thursday, July 10, 2025 7:25 AM 
To: John Piescow <JPIescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FW: Docket NO.20250011-EI 

John, 
Please forward to clerk's office. 
C'Griffin-Greaux 

From: Wilfred Talbert <wilfredtalbert@vahoo.com> 
Sent: Friday, July 4, 2025 5:31 PM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Docket No.20250011-EI 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Good Afternoon, 

I am writing to hereby advise that I am in favor of the rate case. I live in Hallandale West Park area and FPL did 
undergrounding of wires . This is greatly appreciated especially before the upcoming storm season. 

Sincerely, 
Wilfred Talbert 
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